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November 16, 2020 

NOTICE OF ERRATA TO OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(By 5 p.m., December 3, 2020) 

 

Re: In the Matter of Amending chapter WAC 480-107, Purchases of Electricity, 

Docket UE-190837. 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On November 3, 2020, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written 

Comments and Notice of Proposed Rule Adoption Hearing (Notice). In the section titled 

“WRITTEN COMMENTS,” the Notice stated that comments were due “no later than 5 p.m., 

Wednesday, December 3, 2020.” It has come to the Commission’s attention that December 3, 

2020, falls on a Thursday. Accordingly, the first paragraph of the “WRITTEN COMMENTS” 

section is hereby corrected to read as follows: 

The Commission gives notice of the opportunity to submit written comments no later than 5 

p.m., Thursday, December 3, 2020. 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


